
 

                                                                                                                                      

  Victory Park Academy 
Wentworth Road 
Southend on Sea 

SS2 5LG 
 

Tel: 01702 904644 
 

Interim Headteacher:  Mr E Muca  
 
 
13th July 2023 
 
 

Re:  Summer Holiday Dates. 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Academy will be closed for the summer holidays from Friday 21th July at 12:30pm. Lunch will be 
provided to your child before they leave for the summer break.  
 
The Academy will re-open on Wednesday 6th September 2023.   
 
Primary pupils will be due in 8.45am-2.15pm 
STAG pupils will be due in from 8:45am until 12:00pm. 
Years 10 and 11 will be due in from 8:45am until 12:00pm. 
Years 7, 8 and 9 will be due in from 12:15pm until 2:15pm. 
 
A school lunch will be provided for all pupils. 
 
Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a safe and happy summer break. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Landi Muca 
Interim Headteacher 
 
 


